
Dear Parents, 
This week began with another exciting letter from the  

Dragons and the thrilling discovery of some passion fruits 
in the outdoor area! We enjoyed using our senses to  

explore the passion fruits and wrote a poem about how 
they felt, looked, smelled and tasted. We also had a very 

exciting house music event on Wednesday and the children 
enjoyed exploring different music makers in their houses.  

Emily and Hannah :) 
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Maths Focus 
 

This week we have been ‘finding the difference’ between two numbers. We used towers of cu-
bes to find the difference by counting how many more the tallest tower had. We then had a go 

at finding the difference using an number line and counters.  
Can you write out some number cards from 0-10 and choose two numbers? Find the  

difference by counting up from the lower number or using a number line. If you want an 
extra challenge, try numbers to 20 or higher! 

Sound of the Week 
Look out for this week’s challenge in 

the sound of the week books. It 
makes such a difference to the  

children’s reading and writing when 
they practise their sounds every day. 

Don’t Forget! 
We are going to Guildford Library and 

Guildford Castle  on Monday (17th 
March). Please make  
sure your child 

has their coat 
and  

comfortable 
shoes. 

We had a fun 
time at the Wild 

Place doing  
circuit training in 

the sunshine! 


